
Manually filed returns: field formations directed to provide
information

The Federal Board of Revenue (FBR) has directed field formations to immediately 
provide information about the total number of manually filed returns received as 
on November 30, 2017. According to the FBR's instructions issued to the all Chief 
Commissioners of LTUs/RTOs/CRTOs, the board is seeking information of returns 
received, entered and yet to be entered manually in the system.

The following information is immediately be required for Finance Division: Total 
Number of Manual Returns received as on November 30, 2017; total number of 
Manual Returns Entered in the System as on November 30, 2017 and total 
numbers of manual Returns yet to be entered in the System and returns received 
as on November 30, 2017.
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